
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
04-06

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk

SUBJECT:  PACER Fee Increase

DATE: November 8, 2004

Effective January 1, 2005, PACER Fees will increase from $0.07 per page

to $0.08 per page, with the total for any document, docket sheet or case

specific report not to exceed the fee for thirty pages ($2.40).   


